
Clean Water Facility Project 
City of Oak Harbor

SE City Beach St from SE Bayshore Dr to the beach front will be closed from Sept. 12 – Oct. 29. 
The parking lot off SE City Beach St will also be closed.

What to expect
• The waterfront trail is open. Please follow the marked pedestrian detour.

• Parking available in the lot along SW Beeksma Dr and street parking along SE Bayshore Dr. 

• Work hours
weekly email if Saturday work is planned (sign up by emailing treatmentplant@oakharbor.org).

• Increased noise, dust, and vibration typical of a construction site.

•  along SE City Beach St. 

• As work progresses

• Park kitchens closest to SE City Beach St. will be closed during this work.

• Windjammer Park is open!

For more information or to sign up for our email list
Call: 360-914-7000  | Visit: www.oakharborcleanwater.org  |  Email: treatmentplant@oakharbor.org 

STREET AND PARKING LOT 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE, SEPT. 12 – OCT. 29
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